
Caralee CS P&C welcomes back all students and 

families to Term 2 

 

Well done to all the students who completed the 

school spellathon on Friday 4th May – please 

remember to bring your sponsorship form and 

money raised into the front office by Friday 11th 

May to be entered into the draw for a chance to 

win a lucky dip prizes.  

Congratulations to all the prize winners for the 

Individual Years 1-6 Highest Sponsorships, the 

winning Class Highest Sponsorship, and we are 

positive it will be raining Cool Cat Awards for all 

the students that achieved 100% of their words 

correct! 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fair – 19th -25th June 

 

The P&C are looking for volunteers to help in the 

School Library for the Scholastic Book Fair to help 

assist students, particularly the younger year 

groups to show them around the fair and put 

together a Wish List. 

If you are available for even a short time during 

school hours until 3.30pm between Tuesday 19th 

and Mon 25 June please call:                         

Natalie on 0429 100 096, or leave your details  on 

9314 1677. 

The funds raised are dedicated to providing new 

books and teaching resources. 

 

CCS P&C are holding a free information night 

“Kids and Anxiety” hosted by Gemma Lee Taylor 

from Resilience Kit on the 11th June 7pm for 

Parents and Carers of Caralee Community 

School.   

Gemma and her team specialise in the delivery of 

evidence-based mental health programmes for 

people of all ages.   

This seminar will focus on how building resilience in 

the family can help prevent emotional distress 

such as anxiety, with the focus on helping our kids 

develop social and emotional skills to shape 

resilience. 

Although this information evening is a free event – 

bookings are required as places will be limited 

(this is a closed event is not open to the general 

public). To make a booking please email 

Caralee.pandc@gmail.com  

 

 

Canteen Pancake Day 22nd May 

 

Don’t forget to complete canteen order forms 

coming home soon and return to the canteen 

by the 18th May for catering purposed to ensure 

kids don’t miss out.  $1.50 per pancake 

toppings included: strawberries, bananas, 

whipped cream and maple syrup. 

 

 
Please remember if you are able to volunteer in 

the school canteen please see Tracey (Canteen 

Manager) advising day/time preference. Thank 

you for your much needed support.  

 
 

 P & C 

Ask Questions Be Involved  

Our next P & C Meeting will on Tuesday (Week 8) 

at 7pm in the staff room 19th June 
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